


























February 12, 2015 
Ellen Watson 
P.O. Box 10853 
Honolulu, HI 96816 
Email pehi@hawaii.rr.com 
Cell Tel. 778-0309 
 

RE: SB 19 Relating to Taxation 
TRA/PSM, WAM Hearing February 12, 2015, 2:45pm Conference Room 229 
 
I oppose SB 19 
 
I am opposed to Resolution 15-7 
 
My name is Ellen Watson and I am a voting resident of Hawaii.  It seems that there has 
always been much controversy lead up to and surrounding the issue of Rail. This 
controversy continues today. Many issues were confusing to the general public, should 
we have Rail; should we not have Rail. 
 
Ultimately, HART was formed (for good or bad) and they moved forward with the rail 
project.  HART had delays because they disrespected Hawaiian Ancient Burial Sites. 
After spending yet more tax payer dollars wrangling with the issue, HART was forced to 
do the proper and respectful investigation of these sites.   
 
HART always promised the public the Rail Project would come within or under budget, 
and told us “no worries”. 
 
Elected officials promised to guard our hard-earned tax payer dollars, and rest easy 
because you, our elected officials are watching our backs, and our wallets. 
 
Now, HART says OOPS….  We have arithmetic errors and cannot do what we 
promised the people. 
 
Now, Elected Representatives ‘whom ask for the peoples trust, are contemplating taking 
tax payer dollars by means of (extending the GET surcharge in perpetuity), to give 
HART more money. 
 
Why should we trust HART with more tax money when it appears they cannot manage 
what we have already given them? 
 
HART and Senators:  Let your “Words be your Bond”.  You, our Legislators, promised to 
sunset this surcharge; and we remember. This is what, we the people, want and 
deserve.  
 
With these things in mind, go ahead and vote Bill 19 up or down and then stand on your 
voting record before God and man, so all of us can see who you are. 

mailto:pehi@hawaii.rr.com�

